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Dear Key Clubbers, 
 

 Hello!  My name is Alexis Taitel, 

and I am your new lieutenant 

governor for the 2009-2010 Key 

Club year.  Typically, each division 

has its own lieutenant governor, 

but because no one ran for the 

position in Division 45, I have 

been appointed as the lieutenant 

governor for both Division 23 and 

45. 

 I hope you have already kicked 

off the new Key Club year and that 

you have been thinking about new 

service projects, fundraisers, and 

membership recruitment strategies.  

If you have not yet begun to 

organize new projects, get started!  

It is never too early to begin   

improving the world around you.  

Look to local charities and 

organizations for ways to help.  

Every organization needs some 

form of assistance, and with a little 

research and fundraising on your 

part, you can be the one that helps. 

 As this year begins, I would like 

to ask each and every one of you—

officers and members alike—to put 

all of your effort into Key Club and 

your positions.  Everyone in Key 

Club is a member of the “team,” so 

let’s band together now and start 

changing the world. 

 

Sincerely in service,   

Alexis Taitel 

DCON Reflection 
 On April 3-5, I went to District 

Convention (DCON) in Anaheim, 

California, and I truly had the best 

weekend of my life!  Not only did I 

learn a great deal about Key Club 

and my new position, but I also 

made new friendships that are sure 

to last a lifetime.  I would 

recommend that everyone go to 

DCON and experience what I did, 

so please start fundraising now!  

Next year, DCON will be in 

Sacramento, California on April 9-

11, 2010. 

Who: Lieutenant Governor Alexis Taitel 
and California-Nevada-Hawaii District 

Administrator Marshall Roberson 
 

What: Officer Training Conference (OTC) 
 

When: Saturday, May 16, from 12:00 p.m. 

to 6:00 p.m.  
 

Where: The William Raggio Building at 

UNR in rooms 2020, 2009, and 2007 
 

Why: This training conference is absolutely 
crucial for all officers because you will 

learn all about your new positions and 

duties. 

 

 Key Club Gear 
On the international 

website, you will find the 

official Key Club store, 

where you can buy 

apparel, jewelry, meeting 

items, recognition items, 

gifts, and more. The 

website is 

www.store.kiwanis.org, 

and just click on the link 

labeled “Key Club.” 



23 

45 

Region 6 is here in 

this yellow area.  It 

contains Divisions 

23 and 45, and it’s 

the biggest region in 

the entire district! 

 

Where We Are... 

“Service to others is the payment you make for your space here on earth.”  

          

~Mohammed Ali

Alexis Taitel 
D23/45 Lieutenant Governor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 379-5640 

D23.KC.LtG@gmail.com   

Keri Putnam 
Region 6 Advisor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 232-3510 

nvbooklady@sbcglobal.net  

K E Y    C L U B 

Awards & Opportunities 
At the end of the Key Club year, each club officer will 

have the opportunity to apply for awards and 

recognition.  There are separate awards for Presidents, 

Vice-Presidents, Secretaries, Treasurers, and Bulletin 

Editors.  There are even awards available for Advisors.  

Each club will automatically be entered in 10 

recognition contests, but your club cannot win unless 

it has enough points and meets all the necessary 

criteria.  It is a great honor to see your club’s name on 

the big screens at DCON, so I encourage you to work 

toward these awards this year.  Check out the 

requirements for all the different awards at 

www.cnhkeyclub.org under the “Recognition” tab. 

Other upcoming 
events 

 • International Convention will be July 

1-4 in Dallas, Texas.  ICON is a great 

opportunity to meet Key Clubbers 

from all over the country and to 

learn more about Key Club and its 

influence.  You must register by May 

13, and registration materials can 

be found at www.cnhkeyclub.org 

under the “Convention” tab. 

• Fall Rally North will be October 24, 

where you can experience 

motivational programs and a 

divisional spirit rally, meet new 

people, help out Pediatric Trauma 

Prevention, and have fun!  

Registration materials are available 

on www.cnhkeyclub.org under the 

“Events” tab. 

Who: Immediate Past Ltg. Aimee Luan 

What: Region 6 Banquet 

When: Saturday, May 30, from 7:00 p.m. 

to 8:00 p.m. 

Where: Reno High School gym 

Why: To celebrate the past Key Club year, 

reminisce, and install new Key Club 

officers 


